
TOWN OF ENFIELD, CONNECTICUT 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

  

Municipal Solid Waste Disposal and Recycling Processing Services  

October 8, 2011 

  

  

 Sealed proposals for the service named above will be received at the office of the 
Director of Finance until 11:00 am, Thursday, October 20, 2011.  Thereafter, proposals will 
be opened in public and read aloud. 

  Specifications and proposal documents may be obtained from The Town Manager’s 
Office at telephone number (860) 253-6350 or the Town’s website, www.enfield-ct.gov. 

  The Town of Enfield reserves the right to accept or reject any, all, or any part of 
proposals, to waive formalities or informalities, and to make an award that is deemed to be 
in the best interests of the Town. 

  

  

  

Lynn Nenni, Director of Finance 
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